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David Richards

From: Rami Ibrahim <rami@panasd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 1:45 PM
To: David Richards
Cc: Redistricting; Jeanine Erikat; Yasmeen Obeid; Ramah Awad
Subject: Re: El Cajon Nov 4th Redistricting Hearing

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi David,   
 
Thank you so much for the updates. I would definitely appreciate being notified when the maps are released, and please let me know when you 
receive an update on the map release and whether you are allowing for public input during the meeting as well. 
 
With Gratitude, 
 
Rami Ibrahim 
Organizing Fellow 
Partnership for the Advancement of New Americans — PANA 
4089 Fairmount Ave, San Diego, CA 92105  —  panasandiego.org 
Contact: Cell: (760) 704-7682 
 
 
 
 

On Oct 4, 2021, at 2:59 PM, David Richards <DRichards@elcajon.gov> wrote: 
 
Hi Rami, 
Thanks for the questions. I will have to check with NDC to see when they anticipate providing the City with draft maps. Once we receive the 
maps, I will strive to have them posted quickly. Would you like me to notify you once the maps are posted to the City’s website? 
  
Thanks and have a great afternoon. 
  
Dave 
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David Richards 
Assistant to the City Manager 
City Manager’s Office 
City of El Cajon 
(619) 441-1768 
drichards@elcajon.gov 
  
*Please note my email has changed recently to drichards@elcajon.gov. 
  
  
  

From: Rami Ibrahim <rami@panasd.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: David Richards <DRichards@elcajon.gov>; Redistricting <Redistricting@elcajon.gov> 
Cc: Jeanine Erikat <jeanine@panasd.org>; Yasmeen Obeid <yasmeen@majdalcenter.org>; Ramah Awad <ramah@majdalcenter.org> 
Subject: El Cajon Nov 4th Redistricting Hearing 
  

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content 
is safe. 

Hello David,  
  
I hope you’re doing well. I see that the November 4th Redistricting Hearing will be a discussion and revision of the first draft maps for 
the City of El Cajon. 
  
Will the November 4th hearing allow for public input on the release of the draft maps? Additionally, will the redistricting commission 
be releasing the draft maps at least 72 hours before the hearing so community members are able to process and assess the maps before 
the public hearing? 
  
Thank you so much! 
  
Rami Ibrahim 
Organizing Fellow 
Partnership for the Advancement of New Americans — PANA 
4089 Fairmount Ave, San Diego, CA 92105  —  panasandiego.org 
Contact: Cell: (760) 704-7682 
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